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PRESS RELEASE: July 18, 2024 
 
ROAD CLOSURE – LIBBY LN-MP 4.35 – July 24th at 7 am until July 25th at 7 pm 
 

• Libby Ln (Coos Bay) will be closed at MP 4.35 to allow for a culvert replacement, 
please choose an alternate route during this time.   

 
 

 

COOS COUNTY ROAD DEPARTMENT 
1281 W. Central Street, Coquille, Oregon 97423 

 
 

(541) 396-7660  
FAX (541) 396-1023 

 
  PAUL SLATER                                    JESSICA JOHNSON 

         Roadmaster                                                     Business Operations Manager
     

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
 

LIBBY LN (COOS BAY) MP 4.35 
 

WEDNESDAY JULY 24TH & THURSDAY JULY 25TH  
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